
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Not sure who you can talk to? Under our Confidential Reporting Code (whistleblowing policy), if you do not feel able to raise 
it with your line manager, you can get advice and guidance on how to pursue matters of concern, in confidence, from: 
Chief Executive, Roberto Tambini on 01784 446250 
Deputy Chief Executive, Terry Collier on 01784 446296 
Monitoring Officer, Michael Graham on 01784 446227 
Internal Audit Manager, Punita Talwar 01784 446454 
You can also speak to the charity Public Concern at Work for independent and 
confidential advice by calling 0207 404 6609 

Please refer to the Confidential Reporting Code on  

our website: www.spelthorne.gov.uk/Whistleblowing 

http://www.spelthorne.gov.uk/Whistleblowing

